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The Port KC Board of Commissioners has authorized up to $10 billion in taxable revenue bonds
to finance “Project Mica,” a significant new technology campus development in Kansas City’s
Northland. This expansive project, located at the northeast intersection of Interstate 435 and
Highway 169, is set to become a pivotal hub for technological infrastructure in the region.

While the specific company behind Project Mica was not named by Port KC, it has been identified as one of
the world’s leading technology firms. The campus will encompass approximately 500 acres and feature
five hyper-scale data center buildings. This aligns with previous reports from January 2024 indicating
Google’s acquisition of nearly 500 acres in the same vicinity.

The full development of the site will proceed in phases, with the initial phase anticipated to span 18
months. This critical first stage will involve comprehensive site preparation, culminating in the
construction of the inaugural data center facility.

Beyond its substantial technological footprint, Project Mica is committed to fostering local talent
development. Port KC confirmed that the initiative will include a robust workforce advancement
program, contributing significantly to local educational and technical training programs. This commitment
underscores the project’s aim to not only boost technological infrastructure but also to cultivate a skilled
workforce within the Kansas City community.

https://news.pm-global.co.uk/2025/07/port-kc-approves-10-billion-bond-for-major-tech-campus-in-kansas-citys-northland/
https://news.pm-global.co.uk/2025/07/port-kc-approves-10-billion-bond-for-major-tech-campus-in-kansas-citys-northland/

